
CLIENT
SUCCESS
STORY

AHIF held its third annual Bright Ideas TBI Camp at Auburn
in June. Among this year's participants was Henry, who
suffered traumatic brain and spinal cord injuries from a car
accident in May 2022. These injuries significantly affected
his speech, making him hard to understand and causing
him to avoid interactions due to fear of misunderstanding.

AHIF facilitated a reduced-cost speech exam and a series
of therapy sessions for Henry through the AU Speech and
Hearing Clinic during the camp. AHIF is grateful to Auburn,
United Way of Lee County, and donors for enabling this
partnership and support.


